
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: VC / BC  

Date: 13th July 2021 

 

Battle of the Bands 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been invited to perform in the Battle of the Bands event on Wednesday, 21st 

July 2021 - which is in our last week of term. The event will be held in the school drama theatre 

and is the first ‘Battle of the Bands’ of its kind ever held at Haydock High School. 

Tickets are available on ParentPay only at the price of £2.00. Due to Covid19 restrictions, we 

are limited on spaces which will be a maximum of 70 people seated. The tickets will be sold 

on a first come first served basis. 

Please could you sign the and return the reply slip below, either giving permission or not giving 

permission for your child to attend the event. It is important that we see what our numbers are 

like for each band. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
  

Mr B Carter 
Head of Music  
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply Slip: Battle of the Bands  

(Please return to Mr Carter) 

 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………  Form:………………….. 

 

My child *will/will not be attending the event  

(*please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed: ……………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  Date: ……...................... 


